NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
BY DANVILLE UTILITY COMMISSION
for proposed Changes to the
Danville Utilities Service Policies and Procedures

A public hearing will be held by the Danville Utility
Commission of the City of Danville on Monday, June
22, 2015 at 4:00 p.m. in the Council Conference Room
located on the Fourth Floor of City Hall, 427 Patton Street
on the proposed changes to the Danville Utilities Service
Policies and Procedures. At the above time and place, the
Utility Commission will receive written and oral comments
from Citizens. Written comments can be sent to Danville
Utilities, 1040 Monument Street, Danville, VA 24541. The
proposed changes may be examined on weekdays from
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. in the Danville Utilities Service
Center at 1040 Monument Street, or at the Customer
Service Office located in the Charles H. Harris Financial
Service Center at 311 Memorial Drive.




